

The Law Society of Upper Canada

Barreau du Haut-Canada

November 30, 2011

Chief Executive Officer

Osgoode Hall 130 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N6

tel 416-947-3309 fax 416-947-3302

Sam Marr President Toronto Lawyers Association Court House Library 361 University Avenue Toronto, ON M5G 1T3

Dear Mr. Marr:

Re: Non-lawyer investments in Ontario Law Firms

I wanted to formally follow-up to your letter of November 15, 2011.

As I indicated to you at the CDLPA Plenary, the issue of non-lawyer investments in Ontario law firms, law firm financing and business structures for the practice of law are very much on the Law Society's agenda. I have copied my reply and your letter to Jim Varro, Director of Policy.

Jim Varro will be maintaining contact with the Toronto Lawyers Association with respect to this issue during 2012.

Thank you for expressing your interest in this matter.

Yours truly,

Malcolm L. Heins, LSM Chief Executive Officer

copy:

Laurie H. Pawlitza

Treasurer

Jim Varro

Director, Policy & Tribunals